STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

POST OFFICE BOX 1880
BRUCE KING March 28, 1991 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
GOVERNOR {505) 393-6161

Texaco Producing Inc.
P.0. Box 728
Hobbs, NM 88240

Attn: James Head

Re: Proposed Recompletion
New Mexico "M" State #7-F
Sec. 1, T18S, R34E

Gentlemen:

Your intention to recomplete the above-referenced well from Vacuum Gloreita
to the Blinebry and Tubb zones approved by this office November 13, 1987,
is considered cancelled since not reports have been received indicating any
work has been done on this well.

Very truly yours,

OIL\CONSERVATION/QIVIélgN
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/" "Jerry Sexton”
“" Supervisor, District I

7

ed

cc: OCD Santa Fe



